
From: Rivera, Cynthia G. <Cynthia.Rivera@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 6:16 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Helen Lee <Helen.Lee@chicagopolice.org>; Sharon Boyd <Sharon.Boyd@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Officer Sal DiFranco and Officer Clifford Martin travel 
 
Good evening Steve,  
 
This is a follow up email for travel to Washington DC. Officer DIFranco and Officer Martin completed 
their trip to Washington DC for National Police Week.  
Their hotel stays were compensated by the FOP Lodge 7 as Goldstar members honoring their fallen 
family members. Officer Sal DIFranco paid for his airfare and will be reimbursed by IL Concerns of Police 
Survivors as a first year family member attending National Police Week.  
Officer Clifford Martin’s airfare was paid for by his mother. He is not seeking any reimbursement, she 
will be. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.  
 
Thank you , 
Officer Cynthia Rivera #16081 
Chicago Police Department  
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